
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we cannot meet in the traditional way, we are holding a series of transition meetings via 

Zoom. Each meeting will cover home learning, expectations for the year group, new teachers, 

and the plan for the return to school in September. There will be an opportunity for you to ask 

questions, either by using the chat facility or by submitting your question in advance. Full 

instructions and a Zoom link will be sent to you before the meeting. All meetings are at 12:30 and 

we are hoping to record the session for anyone who cannot attend. I apologise for the short 

notice for some of the meetings. 

Dates for each year group: 

Reception - Wednesday 24th June 

Year 2 - Friday 26th June 

Year 5 - Monday 29th June 

Year 3 - Tuesday 30th June 

Year 4 - Wednesday 1st July 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Galloway 


